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Minutes 

 January 10, 2018 

 

 

The meeting began at 7:03 p.m.  In attendance were Chairman Mike Martin, Commissioners 

Peter Gove and Paul Dalida, and Secretary Terry Atwood. 

 

Peter made a motion to accept the minutes of 12/14/2017 as written.  Mike seconded, voted 

unanimous. 

 

Peter noted that he would try to attend the Safe Pathways Committee meeting scheduled for 

1/18/2018 at 7 p.m. 

 

Board discussed the new company trying to fix potholes and manholes that need attention 

throughout the town. 

 

Board discussed wage classification and documents provided to the Board from the Personnel 

Board. Board will conduct survey of local towns and go back to the Personnel Board with this 

information in order to adjust the wage classification and job descriptions to reflect this area’s 

criteria.  Board noted a safety issue of having so few highway employees and agreed that there 

should be two workers together for safety reasons.  Terry will request a meeting with the 

Personnel Board for Tuesday or Wednesday, January 30
th

 or 31
st
. 

 

Peter made a motion to adjourn.  Mike seconded, meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 

 

Next meeting to be determined. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Terry Atwood 

Highway Secretary 

 


